From: Robin Crotty

To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: Street closures
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 11:20:48 AM

From: gaston zuain

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 5:49 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Street closures

To Mayor Bradshaw and Members of the City Council,

We have loved having more pedestrian friendly space in downtown Ketchum. We have heard that
some businesses and individuals have complained this has been “bad for business.” We have done
our research and found no evidence to support those claims, and further, cities around the country
are reclaiming right of ways to create more livable, walkable downtown areas. This is a GREAT IDEA
and we encourage you to keep it up!

Thank you!

Respectfully,
Gaston Zuain and Paige McNeil
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